From: John Peppers

To: Pemberton, Layne; Shelby Spence; Amanda Gallagher
Subject: 4/19/18 exceedance
Date: Thursday, April 26, 2018 11:47:02 AM

Layne, the south plant TSS for 4/19/2018 was 74 mg/L which was above our Daily
Max Permit (45 mg/L), which at the recorded flow of 4.563 MGD also busted the
Daily Max Permit Limit for the Mass limit at 2816.10 Ibs/day. We have investigated
what may have caused this exceedance and can find no apparent causes outside of
the high number of water fleas that are in our effluent at this time of year and wind
direction.

Thank you,

Yot M. Peppens
Thecatment Supenintendent
&L Donado Waten Utilities
870-814%-1764%
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